

Denton C.P. School Newsletter







Better Never Stops

14th September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of the week!

School Counselling Service

Kate, our school counsellor, will hold parent drop in sessions from 9.00 - 10.00am every Friday. Parents can book a session with Kate by texting or phoning her work mobile: 07525 128653. This 1:1 session provides a safe and confidential space for you to talk about any concerns or worries. Kate will continue drop in sessions for children on Thursdays and Fridays. Please encourage your child to use the post-box outside The Space in the hall if they would like to talk to Kate.

Contact Details

Please make sure the school office has your most up-to-date contact details; it is vital that we have this information

School Games Mark

I am delighted to announce that we have received the School Games Mark bronze award! As you know, we take our sport very seriously at Denton and it is lovely to receive the award to go with our PE & Sport Quality Mark. This year we will be aiming for the silver award. Thank you to Miss Morgan for all her hard work behind the scenes.

Questions, queries, concerns

We strive to make sure every child and every family feels welcomed, safe and secure at school at all times and I hope your child has settled into their new class. If you do have any questions, queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us; we will always make sure that we find a mutually convenient time to meet with you.

Dates for next week:

Tuesday 18th: Scoot-fit (Years 1-6)

Wednesday 19th: Year 5&6 trip to Tarring Neville

I hope you all enjoy the weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher